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Coastal Pines Technical College has been awarded additional Coronavirus grant funds that are
available through the Higher Education Emergency Relief Funds (HEERF).  These funds allow colleges
to distribute grants to students to cover expenses related to the disruption of campus operations
due to COVID, to assist in covering any component of a student’s costs of attendance, and to assist
with emergency costs due to the coronavirus such as tuition, food, housing, and childcare.

You are receiving this email because you qualify for financial assistance through this program
based on criteria established by the US Department of Education.

The awards are for students who are enrolled in fall semester classes on November 9, 2022 and
meet the eligibility criteria.  The amount of the award is based on the financial aid verified Expected
Family Contribution (EFC) for students from the 2022-2023 Free Application for Federal Student Aid
(FAFSA) and their course credit hour load on November 9:

                Pell-eligible EFC less than 6206 attending 12 or more credit hours              $500
                Pell-eligible EFC less than 6206 attending less than 12 credit hours            $350
                EFC greater than 6206 attending 12 or more credit hours                               $275
                EFC greater than 6206 attending less than 12 credit hours                             $150
 
Not all students are eligible.  In order to be eligible a student must:

be registered for credit classes as a regular (not dual enrollment) student as of November 9;
have completed their 2022-2023 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) and have a
calculated EFC (Expected Family Contribution) or if unable to complete the FAFSA have a
completed separate application;
have completed required financial aid file verification items;
not be a transient student from another college or accepted a course-taker.

 
While your financial aid file is being used in the calculation of eligibility for CARES/HEERF funds, it is
not considered a financial aid award.  You may still owe a balance to CPTC for outstanding tuition
and fee charges.
 
If you have questions about your eligibility, please contact the Office of Financial Aid at
finaid@coastalpines.edu.
 
Awards are made through the method you set up with Bank Mobile.
 

Karla C. Nordone
Coastal Pines Technical College
Vice President for Student Affairs
 

1777 W. Cherry Street | Jesup, GA 31545
912.427-5899 (Office) | 912-294-6352 (Mobile) | 912-427-5889 (Fax)
 

Email: knordone@coastalpines.edu
www.coastalpines.edu
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